June 8, 2015

Phillip Ditzler, Administrator
FHWA, Oregon Division

530 Center Street NE, Suite 420
Salem, OR 97301

Dear Phil:

Department of Transportation
555 13th Street NE, Ste 1
Salem, OR 97301-6867
Phone: (503) 986-2700

ODOT is the lead state for the Pooled Fund Study, TPF-5(331) “Toolkit for the
Deployment of Alternative Vehicle and Fuel Technologies.” In so doing, ODOT
agrees to receive, obligate, expend and report on financial contributions from other
participating agencies in accordance with procedures promulgated by FHWA. .

All participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with funding
Transfer Form 1575 for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for

concurrence.

Please contact Art James, Senior Project Executive, Office of Innovative Partnerships

(503) 986-3858 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

4’ Mic;hael Bufalino
Research Section Manager

Oregon Department of Transportation

cc:
Travis Brouwer, ODOT
Jae Pudewell, ODOT
Diane Turchetta
Jasmine Harris
Robert Buendia California
Garth Hopkins California
David Kilpatrick Connecticut
Richard Hanley Connecticut
Neil Mastin North Carolina
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Bruce Thompson North Carolina
Ned Mattila Texas

Dalton Pratt Texas

Bill Ahearn Vermont

Gina Campoli Vermont

Douglas Brodin Washington State




